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welcome to our website
As Chairman of the Association I offer you a very warm welcome to our newly 
developed website.

I claim that  if you have epilepsy the best place in the world to live is in the Liverpool 
area. This is  because it is the home of two international centres of excellence for 
the treatment of the condition.  The Walton Centre for Neurology and Neurosurgery 
caters for the adult population and Liverpool Alder Hey Children’s hospital for the 
youngsters.

The Association enjoys close links with both hospitals and we like to think that the 
support we jointly offer for those with epilepsy is second to none.

Our website provides information on many aspects of the condition and we will continue to update it as 
advances are made on all fronts.

Two special features of the site are a section for children, which is there to be enjoyed as well as being 
informative, and an interactive section for those who enjoy international travel. 

To all Merseyside expats spread across the world, I hope that the header on all of the literature on the site will 
bring happy memories of your homeland roots.

Finally, if you would like to help in our work please consider making a donation. No amount is too small. 
You can make a donation by navigating to the page “How Can You Help?” in this section of the site.

On behalf of all the members of the Association may I wish you health and happiness for the future.

Peter Rogan MBE

Chairman
Mersey Region Epilepsy Association


